
Action Alert!

We need your help to keep marijuana (Delta-8
THC) Messes Out of Texas!

The Hemp industry is converting CBD into different variations of THC, the
psychoactive chemical that produces the "high" in the marijuana plant. These
products are causing harm (see article below), like addiction and psychosis,
and are being sold everywhere, including gas stations and convenience stores.
The hemp industry is also promoting these THC variations in candies, vapes,
and oils that are designed to hook our kids. Delta-8 THC is one of these
variations.  Texas courts are currently deciding if Delta-8 THC is legal in Texas
and we need your help reporting these products to get them off the market and
out of the hands of our children.
 
Please keep reading on how you can help and refer to the letter and article at
the bottom of this email for more information. 

Dear members,

Today, I reached out to Ken Paxton’s office to try to find out the legal status of
Delta-8 THC in the state of Texas.  I spoke with Adrian, who is the Constituent
Affairs Agent.  His statement was that the office is against it, but there are no
current press releases from the office clarifying today’s legal standing.
 
Since the official position is against Delta-8 THC, he suggested we all file
reports on sales and advertising to help them track and handle Delta-8 THC
sales.  This can be done one of two ways:
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1. Call the Office of the Attorney General Main Switchboard at (512) 463-
2100 or Constituent Affairs at (800) 252-8011.  Ask to speak with Adrian
and he will take the information over the phone.

2. Visit https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/contact-us, click on Consumer
Protection, then File a Complaint.  We can file official complaints there. 
Please note that these complaints will be public.

From the site: 
Preparing Your Complaint
Before you file your complaint with us, take a moment to make sure you have
all of your important information. Please note: The system cannot save your
complaint in progress, so you will need to complete the form in one sitting.
The more details you can provide, the more effectively we can review your
complaint. Important information includes:

The name of the business or individual you're filing a complaint against
The business/individual's full address, including zip code
A detailed description of your complaint
Explanation of how you came into contact with the business/individual
Transaction dates and amounts
Contract information (when appropriate) with payment details
How you may have attempted to resolve the dispute, including the names
of people you spoke with

Note: You can also attach supporting documents when filling out the online
complaint form.

We need to keep doing our part to keep the marijuana Delta-8 messes out of
Texas.

Thank you all for all you do!
Bronwen Skinner

The Problem of Delta 8-THC
Why is the United States passively allowing the manufacture, sale, and
use of Delta 8-THC, Delta 10-THC, and THC-O, all of which are harmful
chemicals that may be even more damaging than nicotine/tobacco?  Why
is this happening in a supposedly science-based society? Could this be
occurring because of loopholes in the 2018 Agriculture Bill?
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Please read this important letter from Brett W. Ligon,
Direct Attorney 9th Judicial District, that proves Delt-
8 THC and other THC variates made from CBD are
illegal in the state of Texas.  It is packed full of
facts. 

Examples of Delt-8 THC products are listed below.

Please report these products to Texas Attorney
General if you see them being sold in Texas. Just

click here to be directed to his website. 
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